
ASHIRWAD PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOL 

S.G.M Nagar, Sector-21D, Faridabad, Haryana (121001) 

               Tel.: 0129-4085729, E-Mail: ashirwadschool90@gmail.com 

 

 

Dated: 12 October’20 

Sub.: Instruction for Students before attending School 

 

Dear Parents, 

As per Govt instructions, school will re-open for class 6 onwards from 15th October’20. 

Looking forward to seeing students back in school campus. 

 

Guideline: 

1. Submit your consent form duly filled and signed 

2. Wearing Face mask is compulsory. 

3. Bring your Personal sanitizer. 

4. Maintain proper social distance. 

 

Thanks 

Principal 

Ashirwad Public High School 
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